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Friday 15th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Santa Dash at Ackworth School – Friday 6th December 2024 
 
We are delighted to inform you that the Year 1 pupils at Orchard Head have been invited 
to participate in this year’s annual Santa Dash, which will be held at Ackworth School on 
Friday 6th December. This wonderful event, organised by Ackworth School, is aimed at 
raising funds for the Rob Burrow Centre, a new MND (Motor Neurone Disease) centre in 
Leeds. We are incredibly honoured to be part of this special occasion, and we are certain it 
will be a fantastic experience for all involved. 
 
Event Details 
Date: Friday 6th December 
Time: Pupils will need to arrive at Orchard Head by 8:50am in their PE kits. 
Return: We plan to return to school before lunchtime. 
There is no charge for this trip, but we ask that your child comes prepared. We suggest 
pupils bring a clean pair of shoes to wear after the event, along with a water bottle to stay 
hydrated. 
 
As this is a sponsored event, each pupil will receive a sponsor form. We kindly ask that any 
sponsor money be returned to your child’s class teacher by Friday 13th December. 
 
At the end of the Santa Dash, pupils will enjoy a festive hot chocolate and cookie as a 
reward for their participation. Our class teachers are aware of any pupil allergies, but if 
you have specific concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
To help make this event a success, we are looking for volunteers to assist on the day. If you 
or a family member are able to help, please let your child’s class teacher know. Your 
support will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a fun and memorable day 
for our Year 1 pupils! 
 
Please give permission for your child to attend the Santa Dash at Ackworth School on 
MCAS under the Trips tab by selecting enrol now.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ball, Mrs Lindop and Miss Starkey 
Year 1 teachers  
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